March 28, 1995

New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission
PO Box 2088
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504

ATTENTION, MR. BILL LEMAY
RE: DOWN HOLE COMMINGLING PERMIT

This is to advise that we have been notified of Samedan Oil Corporation’s application to
down hole commingle the following described well in accordance with Commission
Regulations:

Unit K, Sec 12, T-23S, R-37E, Lea County, NM
Sarah B Well #2

Cline Tubb (Assoc)

Cline Lower Paddock/Blinebry

We, as an off-set operator, have no objection to the proposed down hole commingling
of the Tubb (Assoc) and Lower Paddock/Blinebry zones.

Very truly yours,
CHUZA OPERATING

PO BOX 953
MIDLAND, TEXAS 79702
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